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February 27, 2023 
 
Suzanne Johnson 
President 
Green River College 
12401 SE 320th Street 
Auburn, WA 98092 
 
Dear President Johnson: 
 
This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 
on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 25-27, 2023, concerning the Fall 2022 
Ad Hoc Report with Visit of Green River College.  
 
Accreditation 

Accept the Report 
 
 Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in this Evaluation  

¶ Recommendation 1: Spring 2020 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability - Continued as Needs 
Improvement 

¶ Recommendation 2: Spring 2020 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability - Continued as Needs 
Improvement 

 



 


